
 

 

 

 

DRESS CODE 

FOR NON-UNIFORM DAYS, DAY TRIPS & RESIDENTIAL VISITS 

Clothing for school trips is always full school uniform unless advised otherwise by the Trip 

Leader. Residential visits must be smart casual and adhere to the dress code below. This means 

that beachwear is unacceptable. The Trip Leader will inform you if uniform is required for a 

residential.  

Non-Uniform Day Dress Code:  

• Shorts, dresses and skirts must be a minimum of mid-thigh length 

• Tops must have sleeves to cover shoulders. (No shoestring / strapless tops / vest tops)  

• Tops must cover all midriffs. (No bare midriffs) 

• Shoes must be acceptable and suitable for the school day - no heels, open toed shoes, 

flip-flops, sliders or shoes without a strap to support the heel  

• Leggings can be worn as long as they are covered with a respectable length top (thigh 

length), skirt or shorts.  

• Jeans are acceptable   

• Clothing items should be without slogans, pictures or wording that is offensive 

• All clothing worn, must be without holes, tears or rips 

• Fancy dress can only be worn on a themed day (e.g. World Book Day)  

 

Anyone who does not follow the regulations on non-uniform days will be required to 

change. 

For day trips you may be refused permission to attend the trip if your clothing is unsuitable 

and does not adhere to the code above. 

For residential visits staff have the right to ask you to change if you do not adhere to the 

above dress code. 


